
State of California Department of 

Transportation 

PRESS RELEASE OCTOBER 11, 2019 
Press Release Number: 19-375 
Project ID: 08-1J5604 
District: 8 Riverside/San Bernardino 
Contact: joy.schneider@dot.ca.gov 
Phone: (909) 383-4631 

Interstate 15, State Route 74 and State Route 79 Pavement 

Rehabilitation Project 

SAN BERNARDINO – The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) continues 
work on a $4.1 million pavement rehabilitation project that began on State Route 
79/Winchester Road near Murrieta Hot Springs Road and Interstate 15 (I-15) near the 
Temecula Parkway Interchange. 

The contractor, All American Asphalt, will work on State Route 74 west of Lakeside High 
School, 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Monday through Friday, October 14-18, to continue 
pavement replacement.  There will be alternating lane closures.  On State Route 
79/Winchester Road, the contractor will install traffic loops at Winchester Square Drive on 
Monday, October 14 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  There will be alternating lane closures.  
On Interstate 15, the contractor will install traffic loops Monday night, October 14 from 
8:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. The Temecula Parkway northbound on ramp will be closed. 

Know before you go! To stay on top of roadwork in the Inland Empire go to Caltrans 
District 8 and sign up for commuter alerts. Follow us for the latest information on 
Facebook and Twitter. To assist in planning your commute, view live traffic conditions 
using QuickMap and planned lane closures.  

For those with sensory disabilities requiring alternate formats (i.e. Braille, large print, 

sign language interpreter, etc.) and those needing information in a language other than 

English, please contact Joy Schneider at 909-383-6291 or TTY 711 by September 30, 

2019. 

https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-8
https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-8
https://www.facebook.com/caltrans8/
https://twitter.com/Caltrans8?lang=en
http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov/
https://lcswebreports.dot.ca.gov/searchdistricts?district=8

